
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Notice to Augusta Homeowners, Potential Change to Condominium

From: Wendy Lo
Sent: May-24-17 10:05 AM
To: Bedioui, Ida
Subject: Re: Notice to Augusta Homeowners, Potential Change to Condominium

To whom it may concern,

I am the owner of Augusta Lot #20.1 just want to clarify that I know I have to pay a private road fee for the
roadway and maintenance, including snow removal. But install a gate is so inconvenience plus it will increase
our fee. We have a nice neighborhood and we don't need a gate to separate us from our neighbors. It is not
part of the agreement when I purchase my house. So I vote NO for the potential Change to Condominium.

Thank you

Wendy Lo
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